From: Scanlan, James <jps@jpscanlan.com>

[ add to contacts ]

**To:** sobel@susqu.edu, rdavis@susqu.edu, martintw@susqu.edu

Cc

**Date:** Thursday, July 24, 2008 02:26 pm **Subject:** Web page on Prosec Misconduct/A Adams

## Dear Professors Sobel, Davis, and Martin:

This is a follow-up on my e-mail to you of July 16, 2008 regarding a web page concerning prosecutorial abuses under Independent Counsel Arlin M. Adams in the prosecution of *United States of America v. Deborah Gore Dean*.

First, I perhaps should have noted that the introductory material mentions the Arlin M. Adams Center for Law and Society, particularly since the mention is quite late in the material (Section B.12.e). The mention of the Center was modified a few days ago. If the language seems at all derisive of the Center, that is not my intent. I do of course mean to highlight the incongruity, given the Center's goals, of its being named in honor of Arlin M. Adams. But I have great respect for institutions that seek to expose and correct injustices in the legal system and in fact am seeking support of such institutions in publicizing the matters addressed on the web page.

Second, in a July 23, 2008 e-mail to the Executive Director of the Annenberg Foundation, I raised essentially the same issues I raised in the July 16, 2008 e-mail to you. In doing so, I mentioned that I had previously brought the issues to your attention.

Sincerely, James P. Scanlan Attorney at Law 1529 Wisconsin Avenue, NW Suite 300 Washington, DC 20007 Phone: 202.338.9224 e-mail jps@jpscanlan.com